
Robbery  at  S.  Lake  Tahoe
credit union

Police  are
looking  for
this  man.

Police are looking for a man who on Thursday robbed the Sierra
Central Credit Union in South Lake Tahoe.

The crime occurred at 5:30pm May 24.

Officers said the suspect is a white male adult, wearing a
fake beard and a black pinstripe suit.

If has not been disclosed if the man left with money, and if
so, how much.

Anyone with information is asked to call, 530.542.6100.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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